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LRB-2023-24
22/02096/FLL – Erection of a dwellinghouse, land 70
metres south east of Mylnefield House, Invergowrie





From: Nyree Millar Bell  
Sent: 24 March 2023 15:30  
To: Development Management  
Subject: Planning Application Consultation for Application No 22/02096/FLL  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or 
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Your Ref: 22/02096/FLL  
Our Ref: 2023/080/DND  
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Proposal: Erection of a dwellinghouse  
Location: Site Land 70 Metres South East Of Mylnefield House Invergowrie  
 

With reference to the above proposal, our preliminary assessment shows that, at the given position 
and height, this development would not infringe the safeguarding criteria and operation of Dundee 
Airport.  
 

Therefore, Highlands and Islands Airports Limited has no objections to the proposal.  
 

Any variation of the parameters (which include the location, dimensions, form, and finishing 
materials) then as a statutory consultee HIAL requires that it be further consulted on any such 
changes prior to any planning permission, or any consent being granted.  
 

Kind regards,  
 

Nyree  
 

Nyree Millar-Bell  
Aerodrome Safeguarding and Operational Support Officer  
Highlands and Islands Airports Limited  

    Visit our Website at www.hial.co.uk  

http://www.hial.co.uk/




















CDS Planning Local Review Body

From: Grace Woolmer

Sent: 20 July 2023 15:03

To: CDS Planning Local Review Body

Cc: Development Management; Joanne Ferguson

Subject: RE: LRB- 2023-24

Dear Magda, 

Many thanks for no�fying us. A response to the applica�on (22/02096/FLL) was submi�ed to PKC by my colleague 
on the 23rd March 2023 and we would s�ll support this. Should the review grant the scheme consent, we would 
stand by our recommenda�on that a condi�on for a programme of archaeological works is a�ached to consent, to 
ensure the development and its impact on unknown archaeological remains is appropriately dealt with. 

Best wishes, 

Grace 

� Grace Woolmer-White � Historic Environment Officer

Please note I now work both from home (Mon, Wed, Fri)  

and the office (Tues, Thurs) and am best reached by email. 
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